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As CEO of the NC Association of CPAs, Sharon Bryson works closely with the Board of 
Directors and the Executive Committee to help set the direction of the Association. In 
addition to working with the NCACPA Taxation Committee, she also represents the 
membership with the NC State Board of CPA Examiners, the NC Department of 
Revenue, the North Carolina General Assembly, and various other advocacy entities.  
 
Sharon is a Past President of the Association Executives of North Carolina, and 
currently serves as a member of the AICPA National Commission on Diversity & 
Inclusion, the NC State Master of Accounting Advisory Board, the Louisburg College 
Board of Trustees, and the ECU College of Business Advisory Board. Sharon received 
both her undergraduate and graduate degrees from the University of North Carolina.  
 
 


